
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
Wednesday, February 24, 2021 

 
 
Drama Club: Hey CMS, Drama Club is Back!!!  For all interested 6th and 7th graders that did not 
attend drama club auditions last night, please come to auditions in Mr. Windnagle's room directly 
after school tonight until 5:00 p.m. We are doing a virtual play this year, so you will not need to 
memorize a song to audition.  Just show up!  It's gonna be a great time. 
 
Thursday, February 25th: is our next themed dress day - Wear a Hoodie (A sweatshirt or Zip-up 
with a hood) As a reminder, Hoods are not allowed to be worn while inside the school building.  
 

Candy Cart: The Candy Cart will be coming around on Thursday this week. 
 
Virtual Friday:This Friday, February 26th, is a Virtual Learning Day. 
 
Spring pictures:  Spring pictures are scheduled for March 3rd.   Information will be sent home on 
Monday, March 1st.  

 
  
 
 
 
  
 


